
 

Bid Opening Record 
 
 
Date of opening:  October 1, 2020 

 
Sourcewell posted Invitation for Bid# WA-DC-100120, for the procurement of Indefinite Quantity Construction 
Contracting – Washington D.C., on the Sourcewell Procurement Portal [proportal.sourcewell-mn.gov] on Monday, 
August 24, 2020, and the solicitation remained in an open status within the portal until October 1, 2020, at 4:30 pm 
CT. The Invitation for Bid required that all bids be submitted through the Sourcewell Procurement Portal no later 
than 4:30 pm CT on October 1, 2020, the date and time specified in the Solicitation Schedule. 
 
The undersigned certify that all responses received on Invitation for Bid # WA-DC-100120 were submitted through 
the Sourcewell Procurement Portal, and that each Bidder’s response material was digitally sealed upon submission 
and remained inaccessible until the due date and time specified in the Solicitation Schedule. 
 
Responses were received from the following: 
  

Adrian L. Merton Inc. Monarc Construction  Inc. 
Centennial Contractors Enterprises Paige Industrial Services  Inc 
F.H. Paschen S-Works Construction Corporation 
HITT Contracting The Matthews Group  Inc. 
Johnson-Laux Construction Vigil Contracting  Inc. 

  
The Bids were opened electronically, and a list of all Bidders was made publicly available in the Sourcewell 
Procurement Portal, on October 1, 2020, at 4:30:01 PM CT. All responsive bids were then submitted for review by 
the Sourcewell Bid Evaluation Committee. 
 
 
 
 
_________________________________                                          ________________________________                                 
Kim Austin, CPPB, Procurement Lead Analyst                                   Brandon Town, CPSM, CPSD, Procurement Analyst 
 


